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1
Overview

oneM2M congratulates GCF SG on the approval of the oneM2M work stream. We appreciate the collaboration between GCF and oneM2M to start the oneM2M work stream in GCF IAG group.
oneM2M TST working group is currently developing test specifications for oneM2M Release 2 and expecting to be completed by the end of this year. Release 3 test specifications are scheduled to be finalized within the first half of 2019. oneM2M will share the information as soon as the test specifications are ready.
oneM2M is looking forward to continued collaboration with GCF to launch the oneM2M certification program by GCF.
2
Requested Action
oneM2M would appreciate if GCF shares any further progress related to the oneM2M certification. 
3
Next Meeting Dates

· oneM2M TP#38, Dec 03-07, 2018 Kanazawa, Japan 
· oneM2M TP#39, Feb 18-22, 2019, Europe
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